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Due to the glorious celebration of Christmas at our party we did not have a meeting . We did have some 

announcements and they will be recounted here as well as a summary of the evening’s activities. We 

want to thank Lorie Bomar of Atlanta’s Finest Catering, and her staff for a wonderful meal. The Rock Inn 

now has an elegant look on the world !!  

We also want to congratulate the Christmas Party Committee for a fun, beautiful time. ( I vote for them 

to be the committee again and for it to be with Atlanta’s Finest Catering. Just a little plug—while I have 

the platform.)  

Now, the evening was started by Broach. She introduced the new officers for 2012.  

Dori Holt-President  
Jenny Hollis- Vice President  
Tina Corbitt – Treasurer  
Phyllis Carpenter- Day Secretary  
Connie Tallant – Night Secretary  
Treasurer’s report- Total of $6037.48 in the account.  

Community Service announced that as of Dec.1 we have 160 community quilts. Bravo ladies and 

gentlemen. It was so nice to have the director of the program with us last month and then to receive a 

note rom Ann Anderberg, the program presenter last month telling us what a good time she had and 

how wonderful she thought our efforts were to our community. How Nice.  

The committee had a gift drawing for those who made multiple quilts for the effort. It was a beautiful 

basket of goodies. Patti  

Howell won !!  

Rachel Phaneuf was so grateful for the day hospitality participation that she presented Annie Kellum, 

who went over and beyond, with a gift card to Provino’s .  

We had wonderful, fun games for the party and at the end of the night someone at each table went 

home with a Gingerbread House that had been the centerpieces. For real—my house smells wonderful 

!!  

Then the moment everyone waited for - the Grand Prize for the evening. It was awarded by drawing--- 

Rita Geiger won.  

Congratulations , Rita! She is the proud owner of a new Ott Light.  

The evening was filled with the Spirit of Giving, as you can see. What a wonderful opportunity to begin 

the New Year the with the same enthusiasm. Here’s to a great 2012! 


